Dike, Darlene

From: Ania Farren

Sent: 01 February 2015 08:18
To: Planning

Subject: 2014/7440/p

Dear Sir

We object to the proposed loft conversion in particular because it proposes to increase the height
of the roof. We do not want to have the increased noise opposite, lights that come straight into our
property, and increased obstruction to natural light in our property. We already have some
experience of neighbours opposite having late night parties in their rooms in the loft and they are
disruptive. These dramatic loft conversions change the character of our traditional properties and
in light of the size of the houses already are unnecessary . We should preserving the unique
character of these streets not destroying it.

Kind regards
Danuta and Ania Farren

39 Compayne Garedens
London NW& 3DD

Sent from my iPad



